CLERY ACT

Los Angeles Pacific University (LAPU) is committed to campus safety
and the personal safety of all LAPU students and community members.
The federal Jeanne Clery Disclosure of Campus Security Policy and
Campus Crime Statistics Act (Clery Act) requires colleges and universities
participating in federal student aid programs to disclose campus crime
statistics and security information including policies and programs
related to dating violence, domestic violence, sexual assault, and stalking
within a defined Clery geography. The Clery Act requires that colleges
and universities publish an Annual Security Report, which discloses
crime statistics and mandatory compliance measures. In addition to the
annual report, LAPU's crime statistics are made available upon request
throughout the year.

Please see the Student Safety (https://www.lapu.edu/student-safety/)
section of the LAPU website for more information about the Clery Act and
LAPU'’s Annual Security Report.
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